
Looking Ahead  
 

• May 31, 2024  8th Grade Commencement and Mass at 4 PM 

• June 3, 2024  Used Uniform Exchange from 3-5 PM 

• June 5, 2024  Kindergarten Graduation at 9 AM  

• June 5, 2024  Early Dismissal at 12:15 PM 

• June 6, 2024  School Mass for all Grades at 9 AM for all GRADES  

• June 6, 2024  Last Day of School – Early Dismissal at 11 AM 

• June 6, 2024  SPN Spirit Night at Italia’s Corner Café from 4-8:30 PM 

• June 9, 2024  Youth Mass at 5 PM 

• June 14, 2024  Last day to order School Supply Kits for the 2024-2025 school year 
 

      The first day of school for  
   the 2024-2025 school year is: 

 

       Monday,  
 August 26 

  
 

 

   

 

 

 

May 31, 2024 

INFORMATIONAL FLYERS INCLUDED IN THIS NEWSLETTER: 
SCHOOL EVENTS –HSA Tuition Raffle and Summer Tutoring 
  

PARISH EVENTS – SPN Blood Drive (6/7), Adoration Chapel (open 24/7),  
SPNSC Summer Camp, and SPN Spring Youth Ministry Events 
 

OUTSIDE EVENTS – Catholic High Summer Workshops 

Official PBIS Silver School & 2024 Kindness Certified School  
2021-2023 Top Work Places – 3 years in a row 

 

Social Media 
 

Facebook: 

St. Philip Neri Catholic 

School 
 

Instagram:  

Spnjesters 
 

St. Philip Neri School • 410-859-1212 • office@spnmd.org  • spnmd.org 

  
 

2023-2024 School Year 

Mission Statement: 
St. Philip Neri School is dedicated to fostering Catholic faith and academic excellence. Under the guidance of the Holy Spirit, 

students are provided the opportunity to develop their gifts and talents while striving to become active members of their church.  
A foundation for future success and life-long learning is provided in partnership with the family, parish and school community. 

 

mailto:office@spnmd.org
http://www.spnmd.org/


  

JUNE 3 

Used Uniform Exchange 
from 3-5 PM in the basement 

 
 

JUNE 5 

Kindergarten 

Graduation  

at 9 AM in the 

SPN Parish Hall 

 

 
 

MAY 31 – CLASS OF 2024 GRADUATES! 
 

     Class of 2024 Graduation Mass  

       and Graduation Ceremony  

                 will start at 4 PM in the church! 
 

Congratulations to our Class of 2024 graduates! 

May the Lord bless you on your next journey in life! 
 

 

 
 

JUNE 5 
Early Dismissal at 12:15 PM 

 
 



 

JUNE 6 
LAST SCHOOL MASS FOR THE 

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR! 

All grades will attend this Mass. 

Mass starts at 9 AM in the church. 
All are welcome! 

 

 

JUNE 6 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Early Dismissal at 11:00 AM 
Spirit Night at Italia’s from 4-8:30 PM 
 
 

A PRAYER FOR FATHER ANDY WHO IS 

LEAVING SPN AT THE END OF JUNE. 

 

Let us pray for Father Andy that God may 

continue to nourish him with His living Word. 

For God to fill his heart with compassion, his 

hands with strength to do the Spirit’s will, and 

his mouth to speak Christ’s peace to all. 

For our SPN community, for comfort in the 

absence of our friend and renewed 

commitment to the vision of God’s reign. 

For the community that will receive Father 

Andy, for a gracious welcome, a generosity of 

spirit, and genuine care for him. 
 

Let us ask for God’s blessing upon Father 

Andy. Lord Jesus, Word made Flesh, from the 

beginning of creation you named and claimed us 

for yourself.  Look with kindness upon your 

servant, Father Andy, who leaves this 

community, marked by your cross, fed by your 

Word, filled with your care, and sent to be 

your presence to all he meets.  Guide him on 

the way and bless him with your wisdom that 

he may be a word of hope for a world in need. 
 

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 



  

SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS 
 

This year we will again be offering the SchoolKidz supply kit program.  Don’t miss out on the opportunity to have a 
 pre-packaged supply kit containing the exact items your child’s teacher is requesting. This program is optional.   
Note: school supply kits are available for grades Kindergarten through 8th grade. 
  

Orders are due by: 6/14/24 (No late orders will be accepted.) 
  

You can order online at www.shopttkits.com. Enter account number 9294. 
Be sure to select the school supply kit for the grade which your child will be going into for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 

**New this year** The school supply kits will be shipped directly to your home address! The kits will be delivered to 
your home the week of August 11, 2024. 
 
Questions?  Contact Mrs. Rachel Bruggy at rbruggy@spnmd.org. 
 

Q 

http://www.shopttkits.com/
mailto:rbruggy@spnmd.org


  

Congratulations to one of our staff members  

on winning the SPN Jester Spirit Award.   

Each week we honor a different faculty or  

staff member for being awesome! 
 

         Congratulations to  

         Mrs. Kathy Currie!  
 
 

    WAY TO BE AWESOME, 

            MRS. CURRIE! 
 

 

 

       SPN SUMMER  

        HOMEWORK  

      INFORMATION 
 

We are trying a different program this summer pertaining to summer homework!  It is called 

IXL, and we have been using this program within our curriculum this year.  Learning beyond 

the school and school year reinforces the learning that is a year-long/life-long activity.  

Summer homework helps students maintain reading/writing/thinking skills!  

 

Each student returning to St. Philip Neri School for the 2024-2025 school year will receive 

a letter containing information about summer homework.  A copy of the letter is listed in 

this newsletter on page 9.  The letter should come with an attached card for your personal 

log in information.  If you misplace this card, please contact the school office at 

office@spnmd.org and someone will send you the information. 

SPN SPORTS COMMITTEE PRESIDENT – Position OPEN! 
 

The SPN Sports Committee is looking for an individual to fill our open President position. This is a great 

opportunity to guide and shape the sports program at St. Philip Neri. The role involves developing a strategy to 

grow the sports program, facilitating and coordinating consistent procedures and overseeing the sports budget. 

Serving as President is a great way to earn your volunteer hours. 

If interested, please reach out to a member of our Sports Committee for more information: 
 

Emily Andrews-emilykayandrews@gmail.com (Secretary) 

Caroline Giordano-caroline.d.giordano@outlook.com (CYO Basketball Commissioner) 

Shannon Coleman-scoleman02@gmail.com (Intramural Basketball Commissioner) 

Pat Walsh-walshpa95@gmail.com (Rugby Commissioner) 

Erin Harriot-erin8317@msn.com (Soccer Commissioner) 

 

mailto:office@spnmd.org
mailto:Andrews-emilykayandrews@gmail.com
mailto:Giordano-caroline.d.giordano@outlook.com
mailto:Coleman-scoleman02@gmail.com
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You don’t need to be an expert to offer support to someone who is  

struggling with mental health issues. You can make a real difference  

in someone’s life by being a good listener, showing empathy, and  

offering resources.  

 

EXPLORE AND SHARE RESOURCES  

•  Share resources: Share mental health and substance resources, such as hotlines  

(988 Lifeline), support groups, online resources, or local resources. Encourage the 

people in your life to seek help if they need it and remind them, they are not alone.  

•  Learn warning signs: Familiarize yourself with common signs of mental health 

challenges, such as changes in behavior, mood, or physical symptoms. Educating 

yourself on warning signs is an important step in promoting mental wellness for 

yourself and those around you.  

•  Learn about this important tool for empowerment and communication: A mental 

health advance directive (MHAD) is a legal document you can complete to express 

your needs and preferences for mental health treatment in case you are unable to 

make or communicate your decisions in the future. If you are living with a serious 

mental illness, consider completing a mental health advance directive during a period 

of wellness or recovery. You can communicate what types of treatment you do or do 

not want and appoint an individual to assist with your health care decisions.  

 

GET TRAINED IN MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AID  

Learn the skills needed to support yourself and others who may be struggling with a mental 

health or substance use challenge. Mental Health First Aid® teaches people how to 

recognize and respond to a person experiencing a mental health or substance use concern or 

crisis and to connect them to appropriate care. To learn more about Mental Health First 

Aid, visit MHFAMaryland.org. 

 

START CONVERSATIONS  

Start conversations about mental health with the people in your life, asking questions like 

“How are you really feeling today?” or “I’ve been feeling stressed lately. How do you usually 

manage stress in your own life?” Remember that starting a conversation about mental 

health can be sensitive and personal, so it’s important to approach the topic with kindness, 

empathy, and respect.  

 

Be mindful of language: Use language that is respectful towards individuals living with 

mental health and substance use disorders. Using stigmatizing or offensive language can 

reinforce negative stereotypes and contribute to the stigma and discrimination that 

individuals with mental health and substance use challenges often face 

 

Resources for Grief and Loss: 

https://health.maryland.gov/bha/Pages/Grief-and-Loss-Resources.aspx 

 
 

https://health.maryland.gov/bha/Pages/Grief-and-Loss-Resources.aspx


 

PARISH EVENTS AND INFORMATION http://www.stclementandstphilipneripastorate.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPN PARISH 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday Mass at 5 PM 

Sunday Masses at  

        8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, and 11:30 AM 
 

DAILY MASS 
Thursday at 9:00 AM 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri at 6:30 PM 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Hello AOB Grade Schools! 

  

The Catholic High School 

of Baltimore is reaching out to inform 

you of the workshops we are offering 

this summer for rising 6th, 7th, and 

8th graders. Our workshops give 

middle school students the opportunity 

to broaden their knowledge and 

participate in subjects focused on 

visual art, performing arts, STEM, 

media, and athletics! Our summer 

workshop program is geared to help 

middle school students explore 

different interests and learn more 

about what they would like to pursue in 

high school. 

Please visit our 

website https://www.thecatholichighsc

hool.org/summerworkshops  to learn 

more! Families who are interested can 

register online using the link at the 

bottom of this page. Should families 

have any questions please have them 

contact the Office of Enrollment 

at 410 732-6200 x 1213. We would be 

more than happy to connect with them. 

Thank you and have a wonderful week! 

 

Ms. Molly Wortman ‘16 

Assistant in the Office of Enrollment 

The Catholic High School of Baltimore 

2800 Edison Highway,  

Baltimore, MD 21213 

mwortman@thecatholichighschool.org 

T|410-732-6200 ext.1213 
https://www.thecatholichighschool.org/admissions 

 

https://www.thecatholichighschool.org/summerworkshops
https://www.thecatholichighschool.org/summerworkshops
mailto:mwortman@thecatholichighschool.org
https://www.thecatholichighschool.org/admissions


 



 



 

 

Our 8th grade students learned about cathedrals in religion class. Then, they designed and 3D 

printed their cathedrals in computer class. Very cool! 



 
 

Congratulations to Harper! She received her First Holy Communion two weekends ago! 

May God bless you today and always! 

 

It was a fun-filled weekend of lacrosse for Philip, Jimmy, Patrick, and Joshua!  

They played in the same tournament this weekend. Their sisters, Eden, Emily, Carah, and 

Michaela were there to cheer them on! Way to go, boys! 

 

Our scouts had a very busy weekend at SPN! 

They worked at the parish yard sale on 

Saturday and presented the colors during the 

parish picnic on Sunday! 



 
 



 
 



 

Guess what crafty project our 8th graders created? 

They tie dyed their field day t-shirts! 

This is another fun 8th grade tradition! 



 
 



 
 



 
 

We started our Field Day with Mass! 

Looks like the Pre-K students are enjoying their first Field Day at SPN! 



 
 

Our 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grade students spent a day at the 

Smithsonian National Zoo in DC! 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 

 



 
 

Our 

Kindergarten 

class held a 

very special 

prayer 

service 

where they 

crowned 

Mary. 



 

 

Congratulations to 

Evan and his team 

for winning their 

championship!  

Big sister, Amelia, 

was there to cheer 

him on! Way to go! 



 

SPN Spirit Night at 

Italia’s Corner 

THURSDAY, JUNE 6 

 


